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dashington Public Power Supply System
P. 0. Box 1223
Elma, Washington 98541

Attention: Mr. R. S. Leddick, Program
Director, WNP-3/5

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: SYSTEMATIC ASSESSMENT OF LICENSEE PERFORMANCE FOR THE
PERIOD OF SEPTEMBER 1980 THROUGH JUHE 1981

In 1930, the NRC instituted a progiam for Systematic Assessment of
Licensee Performance (SALP). The WRC staff began collecting available
observations and, based on those observations, evaluating the performance
of power reactor iicensees (including construction permit holders) with
respect to nuclear safety. During the first annual cycle of this program,
licensee performance was evaluated in two steps: first, by a SALP Board
in the appropriate NRC Regional Office; and then by a SALP Review Group
at NRC Headquarters. The SALP Review Group produced a single report
summarizing i1ts assessments for power reactors throughout the U.S. This
report was issued in November 1931 (NUREG-0834, "Final Report, NRC
Licensee Assessments" ).

Subsequently, a number of changes were made to the program. The new
program was published in the Federal Register on March 22, 1982, and
includes the following principal changes:

(1) Adoption of regional level evaluations. This eliminates review by
the SALP Review Group at NRC Headquarters with its attendant
nation21 report while improving the timel’ness of providing evalua-
tion results.

Establishment of new evaluation criteria which are not dependent
upon the average performance level.

Establishment of a process for taking licensee comments into
account.

The second annual cycle of the SALP program for the WiP-3/5 projects
covered the perfod of September 1980 through June 19381 and used a
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combination of old and new assessment process. The results of the
second cycle assessment were discussed with you and members of your
staff in meetings on September 16-17, 1931. Enclosura (1) to this
letter contains the final report for second cycle assessment. This
report has been modifiad to reflect the new evaluation criteria.

Should you have any questcions concerning the enclosed report, we will be
glad to discuss them with you.
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A K, Engelken

R. H. Engelken
Regional Administrator

Enclosure:
SALP Evaluation Report
for Appraisal Period 9/30-6/51

cc w/encl:

D. E. Dobson, Project Manager, WPPSS

R. B. Glasscock, NQuality Assurance
Director, WPPSS

bce:  DMB/Document Control Desk (RIDS)
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